
 

Memorandum 

TO:  Board of Public Works 

   

FROM: Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

DATE:  November 15, 2013 

 

RE: Communication from Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

regarding snow plowing/salting operations.  

 

 

We want to review our standard operating procedures regarding snow plowing with the 

Board and briefly discuss our visit to Franklin to inspect their brine making facilities.  

  

  

 

 


